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Comments: I agree that the presented Mission Ridge project as is would be too large an ambition. Not enough

focus has been given on the fact that Squilchuck Rd. Is the only access other than the loop Rd, going East. The

threat of fire is a serious concern in the Mission Ridge area especially with a bottle neck Road and we all know

from experience how devastating that can be even with mitigation. It also isn't clear where all the water to provide

for a project of this magnitude is coming from. The congestion caused while Mission Ridge Ski Area is operating

also could be a problem. I lived up past Wenatchee Heights for ten years and skied at Mission Ridge so my

observation is from personal experience there. Having seen Elk, bear &amp; deer in that area I'm also concerned

about maintaining an adequate wildlife corridor.


